Date:

Local Water Company 

Street Address
Anytown, State, Zip

RE:
Dialysis facility name
  Street Address

Anytown, State, Zip

TO THE DIRECTOR OR OPERATIONS MANAGER:

Once a year I communicate with all of the water authorities who supply our dialysis facilities. This certified letter is intended as a reminder of our presence in your community, and of our mission to serve the needs of our citizens with End Stage Renal Disease. 

I am sure that you are aware of the requirement for high quality water to treat dialysis patients. Our evaluation process starts with an analysis of the water delivered to our facility (feed water). The standard that we operate from is much more stringent than EPA drinking water standards. Our water treatment system is designed to meet National AAMI Standards, and the equipment selection for each clinic is based on both the feed water analysis from your jurisdiction as well as an analysis performed by our own laboratory. 

Typically, our clinics take the water supplied by the local water authority, increase the pressure, pre-filter for particulates, soften the water, remove the chlorine, and then purify it by means of reverse osmosis. We also utilize ultra-filtration in our product water, which removes unwanted bacteria and endotoxins. Our facility dialyzes multiple shifts of patients, typically six days per week, and we do use a large volume of water. 
Although we pre-treat and purify the water that you supply, our systems are designed and “sized” based on the feed water analysis originally provided by your jurisdiction. In essence, there are limitations to the performance capability of our equipment. Of key concern to me are changes implemented regarding Chloride/Chloramines, Fluoride, and Aluminum. The water quality in our facilities is in direct contact with our patient’s blood stream, so effects that might not harm you or I could be fatal to a dialysis patient. 
I would like to request that your Management communicate back to me anytime there is a change in water quality that may have an adverse effect on our systems. A change of extreme nature may have the ability to defeat our safeguards. Since the purpose of this annual communication is to maintain a viable link between your operation and ours, I will greatly appreciate your response to this letter. Often times, there are changes that take place with plant Management, contact personnel and phone numbers. Please reply to me either by fax at (555) 123-4567 or by mail soon. Thank you for your cooperation and for helping us with the safe treatments of dialysis patients.

Sincerely,

Mary Smith, RN
Facility Manager

Dialysis facility name
Street Address
Anytown, State, Zip

